
Crane, Nancy T 9 b  
From: Marilyn Sunia [msunia@pacbell.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 13,2002 8:34 PM 
To: Crane, Nancy T m-022N 
Subject: item 5.9 of Agenda Item No. 6 ma2N-96 

M. Sun 

FDA : 

This is to remind you that Item 5.9 of Agenda Item No. 6 is in VIOLATION 

of the DSHEA (The Dietary Supplement Health & Education Act of 1994)! 

I am writing my request for it to be removed and deleted! The DSHEA 
law was written 
their own 
support their own choices about nutrition and nutritional supplements. 
And there is truthful information to be found and verified if one only 
seeks. 
The skyrocketing medical schemes can be dealt with more appropriately 
when people take responsibility to educate themselves on truthful, 
science based information,not just the one sided story of someone else 
with a license giving them something to make a sale for the 'good 01' 
boys 
club' usurpations. 

for the general public to make informed decisions on 
after obtaining truthful and non-misleading information to 

Item 5.9 is misleading in and of itself! It is NOT in the best interest 
of the consumer, but in the best interest of a select few for their own 
gain. Again, this is in severe violation of the DSHEA Law of 1994. 
I ask you to remove Item 5.9 as I vehementenly oppose this selfish 
scheme ! 

Sincerely, 
M. Sun 


